
Summer Term 2

Thank you for all your support
over this year, particularly the
last half term where children

have worked exceptionally
hard to prepare for their SATs.

We can’t wait to make lots of
exciting memories for them

during their final half term at
Farnham!

We are working hard to complete our final writing pieces of
the year. We are going to be writing about ‘Bradford City of

Culture 2025’ and developing our editing skills.

In maths, we will be completing a variety of fun projects that
will allow us to revise the key skills we have learnt this year and

prepare us for year 7.

We will be learning about how to adapt to change and
preparing ourselves for our transition to our new schools.

We will be learning all  about sources of light, how light
travels and how our eyes are protected from the light.

We will be preparing for our final leavers’ performance
by creating props and we will be developing our

enterprising skills by creating goods to sell in school.
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What we're learning next half term
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